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Some things to 

think about: 

*  Shoes that are easy 

to put on and take 

off –gumboots are 

great! 

*  A change of clothes 

for my bag - I 

might get wet or 

muddy 

*  An extra layer, it’s 

getting cold!       

 

Room 25 Newsletter Term 3, 2020 

Welcome to Term 3, 2020!  Here is our term outline: 

The Knighton Way – Persistence/Whaikaha.  We learn about 

how I keep trying, I do my best work, and I finish my work. 

Growing Things – we will be using this School Kit resource. It 

is a super-secret resource and the advertising says:   

  If you love cultivating young minds, then this kit will 
really be an addition to your teaching tool shed and 
support you to scatter new seeds of knowledge. We 
look forward to seeing what new learnings bloom in 
your junior classrooms.  

Keeping Ourselves Safe - This is a structured unit that gives 

children the opportunity to learn the skills necessary for 

their safety. We strongly encourage your involvement by 

working with your child to complete the homework activities, 

attending the parent meeting and visiting our Class Dojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Welcome to our new Grad Students Kiri Kayward and Kaveeta 

Reddy, from the Faculty of Education, 

who will be in Room 25 on Tuesdays, joining in with our 

teaching programme as well as carrying out their university 

tasks. 

 

 
Junior Assembly for this term 

will alternate with Jumpjam 

sessions. 

If you are planning on attending 

our assembly just check with us 

that it is the right week. 

 
 Keeping Ourselves safe parent meeting -Tuesday 

11 August,   

 Teacher Only Day – Friday August 28 

 School Photos – Wednesday 9 September 

 Term 3 finishes. – Friday September 25 

o Friday —           

Assembly 9.10am 

o Tuesday - school 

notices  

o Friday – poem book 

comes home 
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